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             "The Lord is a refuge for the oppressed, a stronghold in times of trouble. Those who know your name trust in you,  

for you, Lord, have never forsaken those who seek you." Psalm 9:9-10. 
         

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Above, Paraguayan Session members attending the opening ceremony of the newly constructed school building at Barrio Parque Church. Next two pictures 

show students in the new classroom. Finally, our Director Albert Veldhuyzen speaking at the Church of Christian Liberty in Chicago. 

The first picture on the left showing the repair performed after the break-in at La Roca church February 23rd. 

Next a church service at La Roca, notice the absence of the fans and the light fixtures stolen during the break- 

in. The last two pictures showing the finished bathrooms at La Roca.  

 


